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The under-mentioned question has been submitted by Members of the 
Public in accordance with Procedural Rule 10. 
 
 
 
 
 
Questions submitted by members of the public for consideration at the 
Merseyside Waste Disposal Authority Meeting on 15th August 2008 
 
Please note the deadline for the receipt of questions for the Authority 
meeting is:   
 

QUESTION ONE  

SUBMITTED BY: Cllr Janet Kent, Elected Member for Belle Vale Ward in 
Liverpool, Municipal Building, Dale Street, Liverpool L69 2DH   Tel: 0151 225 
2366 and 0151 487 5176 
 

QUESTION:  
 
At the last meeting of the MWDA, which I attended in April, I noted that one of 
the formal replies (to Question 11 from Mrs Perry of 18 Sullington Drive) 
indicated that a study had been made of the Demographics of the area.  This 
was not part of the planning Application lodged at Millennium House, nor was 
it on the disk of documents provided for us to study (by 20:20 as I recall).   
 
My question is: Can we now have a copy of this study of the demographics of 
the areas and an explanation as to why it was not submitted as part of the 
planning application for the site in Holt Lane, although the Chair has been led 
by his officers to believe that it was? 
 

ANSWER: 
 
 

 


